
TITHE FOR JULY : MALAWI 

The Diocese of Birmingham is actively linked with the Anglican Church in Malawi and parishes are asked to support both 

through prayer and giving, hence Malawi is the recipient of our tithe (a tenth of all our offerings) for the month of July.  

If you wish to supplement this, please place your gift, clearly marked, in the offertory box or plate or contact the Treas-

urer Trish Richardson 01827 66282 or trishrich18@gmail.com 

FUTURE DATES: 

Sat 24 July  Wedding of Paul Carlin & Janet Dalton 

Tues 27 July  7.45 pm Meeting of All Souls PCC 

Fri 30 July  Wedding of Rhys Bowman & Hannah Clarke 

Sat 21st August  Social at the Vicarage,  subject to restrictions on social gathering being lifted. 

Please pray for Paul and Janet , and  for Rhys and Hannah as they prepare for their marriages. 

    

BETHESDA (LEPROSY) HOSPITAL 

We continue to pray for the financial needs of Bethesda (Leprosy) Hospital in India, one of our Mission Partners, who 

treat not only leprosy patients but those suffering from HIV and AIDS.  The coronavirus pandemic which has swept India 

has caused them significant problems but they are still able to provide care & treatment for their patients.   

 

CHURCH FINANCES : 

The effects of the suspension of public worship during the first quarter of 2021 continue to have a marked impact on 

church finances  but All Souls is still hoping to be able to meet all its costs in full for the year 2021. Hopefully things will 

improve as live worship resumes :  any help you can give, in responding to God’s generosity will be deeply appreciated.  

For further details please contact the Treasurer Trish Richardson – tel: 01827 66282 or email trishrich18@gmail.com 

 

DOVE MAGAZINE:   

The next edition of The Dove will be available by the beginning of August.  If you have any thoughts/ideas for articles 

which might be suitable, please contact Alison Meredith on 01827 892796 or email: meredithalison2@gmail.com.  Copy 

deadline is Sunday 18th July. 

 

ECCLESIASTICAL INSURANCE GROUP (EIG) INSURANCE OFFER – EXTENDED TO 31/12/21 

EIG’s offer to donate £130 to parishes for each new home insurance policy taken out has been extended further to 31 

December 2021. Awarded the First Place Gold Ribbon ahead of 51 other insurance companies in this year’s independent 

Fairer Finance Customer Experience ratings for home insurance, EIG’s rates are highly competitive.  Worth investigating 

and a relatively effortless way of raising funds to support the church of your choice. 

To find out more, call 0800 783 0130 quoting TRUST 130 or visit www.ecclesiastical.com/Trust130 

ά.Ŝ ƧƻȅŦǳƭ ƛƴ ƘƻǇŜΣ ǇŀǝŜƴǘ ƛƴ ŀƉƛŎǝƻƴΣ ŦŀƛǘƘŦǳƭ ƛƴ ǇǊŀȅŜǊΦ  {ƘŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ DƻŘΩǎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘΦέ   

(Romans 12 : 12-13) 
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